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ICO Statement: on DCMS announcement of next Information Commissioner 

The Department for Culture, Media and Sport has today announced that John Edwards is the Government's 
preferred nominee to be the next Information Commissioner. 
John Edwards would succeed the current Commissioner Elizabeth Denham. The appointment is subject to 
approval by the Digital, Culture, Media and Sport Select Committee, followed by approval by HM the Queen. 
[Related News Article: UK to overhaul privacy rules in post-Brexit departure from GDPR] 

 
News Article: Stormont payout for institutional abuse victims over data breach 

Stormont is to pay more than £100,000 to a group of historical institutional abuse victims after their personal 
details were leaked, their lawyer says. 
They were among 251 recipients of a monthly newsletter email that was sent without their names being 
anonymised. 
 
News Article: Rampant misconfigurations in Microsoft Power Apps exposed 38 million records 

More than 1,000 web applications have collectively leaked millions of records containing sensitive personal 
data because of misconfigurations in Microsoft Power Apps, a cybersecurity firm has revealed. 
[Relates to the US] 
 
News Article: 40 million T-Mobile customers hit by US data breach 
More than 40 million T-Mobile customers have been hit by a US data breach, the company has admitted. It 
blamed the breach on a "highly sophisticated cyberattack". 
[Relates to the US] 
 

 

 

 
This eAlert is intended for staff, both within Digital Health and Care Wales and other NHS organisations, who may have an interest in Information 

Governance issues that affect the NHS in Wales. If you have any articles which you feel would also be useful to colleagues, please feel free to forward 

them for inclusion in our next edition. 

Digital Health and Care Wales is not responsible for the contents or reliability of the linked websites and does not necessarily endorse the views expressed 

within them.  Listing shall not be taken as endorsement of any kind. We cannot guarantee that these links will work all of the time and we have no control 

over availability of the linked pages.  

 

 

Os nad ydych eisiau dderbynnu y’r e-Newyddion yma, Cysylltwch DHCWInformationGovernance@wales.nhs.uk  

If you would prefer not to receive this regular eAlert, please contact DHCWInformationGovernance@wales.nhs.uk  

https://ico.org.uk/about-the-ico/news-and-events/news-and-blogs/2021/08/statement-on-dcms-announcement-of-next-information-commissioner/
https://www.theguardian.com/technology/2021/aug/26/uk-to-overhaul-privacy-rules-in-post-brexit-departure-from-gdpr
https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-northern-ireland-58347969
https://portswigger.net/daily-swig/rampant-misconfigurations-in-microsoft-power-apps-exposed-38-million-records
https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/business-58263521
mailto:DHCWInformationGovernance@wales.nhs.uk
mailto:DHCWInformationGovernance@wales.nhs.uk

